Riverside County Special Education
Local Plan Area (SELPA)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Riverside County SELPA Governance Council will hold a Public Hearing on
June 21, 2024. The purpose of this hearing is for public comments on the
Riverside County SELPA’s 2024-2025 Local Plan (including the 2024-2025

Annual Service Plan and Annual Budget Plan).

A draft of the Local Plan will be available to view beginning on June 12, 2024, on
the RC SELPA website https://rcselpa.org/events/governance-council and at the
Riverside County SELPA Office, 2935 Indian Avenue, Perris, CA 92571

The Governance Council will accept public comments.

HEARING DATE: Friday, June 21, 2024
TIME: 9:00 A.M.

LOCATION: Riverside County Special Education Local Plan Area
(SELPA) Administrative Services Office
Conference Room
2935 Indian Avenue
Perris, CA 92571

If you are an individual with a disability and need an accommodation, please
contact Angie Quiroz at (951) 940-6100 extension 10260 or at
angie@rcselpa.org at least 48 hours in advance.

Leah Davis, Executive Director
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